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          Warszawa, 23.04.2021 

Dear Partner, 
 
On behalf of our Rector, Prof. Zbigniew Gaciong and Vice Rector for International Relations, 
Development and Promotion, Prof. Paweł Włodarski, we would like to cordially invite you to 
participate in the Visiting Professors program organized under EU project named “WUM AID 
Academy of Innovative Didactics of the Medical University of Warsaw”.  
 
The main objective of the project is to inspire our students to become creative and 
encourage them to take innovative activities. We would like to enhance the international 
dimension of education and at the same time strengthen the links with institutions 
worldwide. We are convinced that education should be based on high quality of teaching 
and scientific experience shared by higher education all over the world.  
 
Covid-19 pandemic has disturbed our plans and limited the opportunity to travel. No doubt, 
the situation requires from all of us undertaking creative actions in order to ensure further 
development of internationalization of didactic process.  
 
Therefore, the Medical University of Warsaw would like to respond to these unprecedented 
new challenges and welcome speakers from medical universities and partner institutions 
either at the university or using distance learning techniques (e.g. e-learning or Microsoft 
Teams).  
Both forms of teaching will be financially supported as part of the WUM AID project, which 
provides the visiting professor with remuneration and covers costs of stay in Warsaw.  
 
We cordially invite you to submit applications for the Visiting Professors project.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the program, please contact Ms. Anna Luszniewicz 
from the Office of Quality and Innovation in Teaching and Learning - MUW:  
email: anna.luszniewicz@wum.edu.pl  
phone (+48 22) 586 57 20  
 
Please find attached documents related to the implementation of the Visiting Professors 
program. 
We are looking forward to welcome you at our university or via distance learning tools.  
 
Thank you in advance for your valuable cooperation. 
 
Medical University of Warsaw 
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